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New doctor joins Countryside 
 
We are delighted to announce that Dr. Kaylee Kreft has decided to join our practice.  Dr. Kaylee 
Kreft earned her Doctor of Veterinary Medicine from Michigan State University where she focused 
on both large and small animals.  She completed her undergraduate studies with a Bachelor of 
Science degree from Central Michigan University.  She is very passionate about every aspect of 
veterinary medicine but is particularly fond of cats, cows and sheep.  Dr. Kreft grew up in Northern 
rural Michigan and enjoys camping, hiking, biking, canoeing, and disc golfing.  She and her 
boyfriend Greg along with their two cats Pidgin and Theo look forward to joining the community in 
Lowville. 
 
 

NEW PRICE ON BOVICALC ! 
Countryside Veterinary Clinic in conjunction with Boerhringer Ingelheim (BI) has reached a new adjusted price 

on Bovicalc oral calcium boluses. Boluses are now $6.50 each. This price is lower than any other distribution 

in the area. Please contact your herd veterinarian to learn how (Kyle Widrick)Bovicalc can be inserted into your 
fresh cow management program. 

 
 
 

Save the date:  Farmer appreciation Picnic: Thursday August 30th   
Special thanks to             for helping out!  

 
 

Lewis County Farm Bureau will be presenting Senior Farmer Award  
 again this year during the picnic! 
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2018 Lewis County Fair 
“Magic in the Air” 

 

July 17 – 21 
FREE admission 

 
 $5 parking -  $15 parking pass good all week! 

Available at Countryside 
All parking is off Bostwick Street again this year.     

 

Tuesday – Huge Parade & Fireworks 
 

Wednesday - 9 am  – Out of Field Tractor Pull 
Children’s Day 

 
Thursday – 7 pm – NYS Truck and Tractor Pull 

Midnight Madness 
 

Friday – Children’s Day 

 

“Travis Tritt”  in Concert – 7:00 p.m.    

Grandstand $30, Festival Trackside - $40 
 
 

Saturday – 10 a.m. Dog Show   
 

Visit www.lewiscountyfair.org 

for complete program and to  
register on-line for entries!   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Read our newsletters: Remember that if you spot your name in our newsletter and call us within 5 days of the billing date, we will give you 
a $10.00 credit on your bill. 


